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RFA Pleased with EPA Decision on RFS Waiver Request
Comments from RFA CEO Bob Dinneen
 
The Renewable Fuels Association (RFA) is happy with the decision by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to reject a request to waive the Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS).
 
This edition of “The Ethanol Report” features comments from RFA’s Bob Dinneen on the EPA’s announcement Friday.
 
 Ethanol Report on EPA Decision 4:56
 
The report is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio files, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 850-780-6617. Links to separate sound bites from the interview can be found below.
--------------
The president and CEO of the Renewable Fuels Association (RFA) says they are happy with the decision by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to reject a request to waive the Renewable Fuel Standard (RFS).
:13 RFA-RFS-1
Bob Dinneen says those who requested the waiver were unable to make the case that the RFS is causing economic harm to the livestock industry.
:41 RFA-RFS-2
Dinneen says the marketplace has rationed the demand for all uses of corn in response to higher prices and lower availability.
:28 RFA-RFS-3
Keeping the RFS in place is important for the development of next generation biofuels.
:38 RFA-RFS-4
Dinneen expects the RFS will continue to face challenges by the oil industry and others opposed to the use of corn ethanol.
:31 RFA-RFS-5
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